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Admission Notification 

 

This is to notify that admission process for academic session 2024-25 will remain 

closed during 22-25 August 2024 and 29-31 August 2024 on account of UPPPRB 

Examination in the University. “Students are advised not to visit during such dates 

to avoid any inconvenience”. 

During above mentioned dates admission office may be contacted by 

parents/candidates via Phone/Email details given below: 

1. Landline Numbers:  0120-234 4234/4247 

2. Mobile Numbers: 97112 37717/ 87872 96019/97174 30472/95996 30872 

3. WhatsApp Number:  0120-234 4255 

4. Email: admissions@gbu.ac.in/ help@gbu.ac.in   

However, admission office will remain open on 20-21 and 27-28 August 2024 for 

routine Admission activities. 

The “Final phase of Counseling cum Admission” for all UG/PG programs/PG Diploma 

is to be held on 03 September 2024. 
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